
DR and DISL reports for District 9 for October 2021 Assembly 

     Hello to all!  District 9 is still moving forward!  Yes… our district website and CMA is updated 

again!!  We now have 13 active groups, and 7 inactive groups.  Of those 13 groups, 2 groups do 

not have a GR, and 9 groups are meeting face to face, with 4 groups that are zoom only.   We 

had our first District hybrid meeting on August 14th.  Even though we voted at that time to 

continue zoom only district meetings, we also voted to utilize appeal letters for our district 

fund raisers.   

     As mentioned in our report for AWSC in August, our District group reps stepped up to the 

plate to chair 3 workshops at this year's Convention.   

And… our district member, Ray H., has stepped up to be the Chair for the 2022 Convention!!, 

and Cindy J. is the Co-Chair!!  They have already had a preliminary zoom meeting with other 

districts to get the ball rolling.    There are still some positions needed, such as, an AA liaison, 

an Alateen liaison, a hospitality coordinator, and a safety coordinator for first aid and security.  

Ray’s next zoom meeting is 9/23/21, so share with your groups in your districts and join in and 

volunteer to help out.  Our district voted and chose Publicity and Juanita H. (Nita H.) is the 

Chair.  She has a group of people helping her already!    I am so proud of the district 9 members 

who have stepped up to the plate and again, “got busy”!   

     Our district is "keeping it simple" and allowing our higher power to guide group autonomy and 

district participation.   

Lois W. and Nita H.,District 9 DR and DISL 

 


